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27 Street in Edmonton temporarily ¢closed from 167
venue to Anthony enéay%r{ve |¥g$|t- ?—way

Edmonton... Motorists are advised that 127 Street will be closed from 167 Avenue to the
north side of the Anthony Henday Drive right-of-way, from July 1 to July 17, 2011.

The road will be temporarily closed for road tie-in work and freeway construction.

Motorists are asked to follow the signs in order to detour safely via 97 Street, or by taking 127
Street south to 137 Avenue, then west to 142 Street.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Barbara North

Communications

Alberta Transportation

780-422-7397

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

Alberta Government | Newsroom | Ministries Listing | Transportation Home Page | News
Releases | Top of Page |

Send us your comments or questions
Copyright(©) 2011 Government of Alberta

SHARE "


HTTP://Alberta.ca
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/news.cfm
HTTP://www.Alberta.ca/home/ministries.cfm
http://www.transportation.alberta.ca/
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/news.cfm
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/news.cfm
http://Alberta.ca/home/feedback.cfm
http://www.addthis.com/bookmark.php

